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The Wicked Deep
by Shea Ernshaw
YA FIC ERN

It's been 18 months since the Raxter School for Girls
was quarantined. Since the Tox hit and pulled Hetty's
life out from under her. First the teachers died one by
one. Then it began to infect the students, turning their
bodies strange and foreign. Now, cut off from the rest
of the world and left to fend for themselves on their
island home, the girls don't dare wander outside the
school's fence, where the Tox has made the woods wild
and dangerous. But when Byatt goes missing, Hetty will
do anything to find her, even if it means braving the
horrors that lie beyond the fence.

Makani Young thought she'd left her dark past behind
her in Hawaii, settling in with her grandmother in
landlocked Nebraska. She's found new friends and has
even started to fall for mysterious outsider Ollie
Larsson. But her past isn't far behind. 

Then, one by one, the students of Osborne Hugh begin
to die in a series of gruesome murders, each with
increasingly grotesque flair. As the terror grows closer
and her feelings for Ollie intensify, Makani is forced to
confront her own dark secrets.

There's Someone Inside Your House
by Stephanie Perkins
YA FIC PER

Wilder Girls
by Rory Power
YA FIC POW

On her 18th birthday, Hayden inherits her childhood
home—on the condition that she uncover its dark
secrets. Hayden tried to put the past behind her, and it
worked. She's getting ready for college, living in a
Brooklyn apartment, and hanging out with her best
friend and roommate Del. But now it's all catching up
with her: her mother's mysterious disappearance a
decade before, her father's outlandish theories about a
lost supernatural race, and Hayden's own dark dreams
of strange symbols and rituals in the Colorado woods
where she grew up.

What the Woods Keep
by Katya de Becerra
YA FIC DEB

Two centuries ago, three sisters were sentenced to
death for witchery. Stones were tied to their ankles and
they were drowned in the deep waters surrounding the
town. Now, each summer, the sisters return, stealing
the bodies of three girls so that they may seek their
revenge, luring boys into the harbor and pulling them
under. Like many locals, Penny Talbot has accepted
the fate of the town. But this year, on the eve of the
sisters’ return, a boy named Bo Carter arrives.

Sawkill  Girls
by Claire Legrand
YA FIC LEG
Marion: the new girl. Weighed down by tragedy and
hungry for love she’s sure she’ll never find.

Zoey: the pariah. Aching with grief and dreaming of
vanished girls.

Val: the queen bee. Words like silk and eyes like
knives, a heart made of secrets and a mouth full of lies.

Their stories come together on the island of Sawkill
Rock, where girls have been disappearing for decades, 
stolen away by a ravenous evil no one has dared to
fight...until now.

Nita doesn’t murder supernatural beings and sell their
body parts on the internet—her mother does that. Nita
just dissects the bodies after they’ve been “acquired.”
But when her mom brings home a live specimen, Nita
decides she wants out. When she tries to save her
mother’s victim, she ends up sold on the black market
in his place—because Nita herself is a supernatural
being. Now Nita is on the other side of the bars, and
there is no line she won’t cross to escape and make
sure no one can ever capture her again.

Not Even Bones 
by Rebecca Schaeffer
YA FIC SCH



Bad Girls Don't Die
by Katie Alender
YA FIC ALE
Alexis thought she led a typically dysfunctional high
school existence. Dysfunctional like her parents'
marriage; her doll-crazy 12-year-old sister, Kasey; and
even her own anti-social attitude. When a family fight
results in some tearful sisterly bonding, Alexis realizes
that her life is creeping from dysfunction into danger.
Kasey is acting stranger than ever: her blue eyes go
green sometimes; she uses old-fashioned language;
and she even loses track of chunks of time. Alexis
wants to think that it's all in her head, but soon, what
she liked to think of as silly parlor tricks are becoming
life-threatening.

Asylum
by Madeleine Roux
YA FIC ROU
New Hampshire College Prep is more than a summer
program—it's a lifeline. An outcast at his high school,
Dan is excited to finally make some friends in his last
summer before college. But when he arrives at the
program, Dan learns that his dorm for the summer used
to be a sanatorium, more commonly known as an
asylum. And not just any asylum—a last resort for the
criminally insane. As Dan and his new friends explore
the hidden recesses of their creepy summer home, they
soon discover it's no coincidence that the three of them
ended up here.

And the Trees Crept In
by Dawn Kurtagich
YA FIC KUR
When Silla and Nori arrive at their aunt’s home, it’s

immediately clear that the manor is cursed. The

endless creaking of the house at night and the eerie

stillness of the woods surrounding them would be

enough of a sign, but there are secrets too—questions

that Silla can’t ignore: Why does it seem that, ever

since they arrived, the trees have been creeping

closer? Who is the beautiful boy who’s appeared from

the woods? And who is the tall man with no eyes who

Nori plays with in the basement at night…a man no one

else can see?

Dreaming Darkly  
by Caitl in Kittredge
YA FIC KIT
Ivy’s mother is dead, and she isn't sad about it. Her
mother was a manipulative personality who never told
the truth—about where she came from, who Ivy’s father
was, or why they were living their lives on the run. Now
that Ivy has been sent to Darkhaven, an island off the
New England coast, to live with a rich uncle she didn’t
know existed, she is forced to reckon with her mother’s
past. 

The Bone Houses
by Emily Lloyd-Jones
YA FIC LLO
Since the death of their parents, Ryn and her siblings
have been scraping together a meager existence as
gravediggers in the village of Colbren, which sits at the
foot of a deadly mountain range once home to the fae.
The problem with being a gravedigger in Colbren, is
that the dead don't always stay dead. The risen corpses
are known as "bone houses." Legend says they're the
result of a decades-old curse. When Ellis, an
apprentice mapmaker, arrives in town, the bone houses
attack with new ferocity. Together, Ellis and Ryn
embark on a journey that will take them deep into the
heart of the mountains, where they will have to face
both the curse and the long-hidden truths about
themselves.

Something is wrong with Marianne. It's not just that her
parents have split up, or that life hasn't been the same
since she quit dancing. Or even that her mother has
checked herself into the hospital. She's losing time.
Doing things she would never do. And objects around
her seem to break whenever she comes close. 

Something is after her. But an attempt at an exorcism
calls down the full force of the thing's rage. It demands
Marianne give back what she stole. And Marianne must
uncover the truth that lies beneath it all.

The Dark Beneath the Ice
by Amelinda Bérubé
YA FIC BER

The Devouring Gray
by Christine Lynn Herman
YA FIC HER
On the edge of town, a beast haunts the woods,
trapped in the Gray, its bonds loosening…

Violet doesn’t have much hope of fitting in at her new
school in Four Paths. The fact that she’s descended
from one of the town’s founders doesn’t help—her
neighbors treat her something very like fear. When she
meets Justin, May, Isaac, and Harper, all children of
founder families, and sees the otherworldly destruction
they can wreak, she starts to wonder if the townsfolk
are right to be afraid.

Cuckoo Song 
by Frances Hardinge
YA FIC HAR
When Triss wakes up after an accident, she knows
something is wrong. She is insatiably hungry; she
keeps waking up with leaves in her hair, and her sister
seems terrified of her. When it all gets too much and
she starts to cry, her tears are like cobwebs...Triss
discovers that what happened to her is more strange
and terrible than she could have imagined, and that she
is literally not herself. In a quest find the truth, she must
travel into the terrifying Underbelly of the city to meet a
twisted architect who has dark designs on her family.

Horrid
by Katrina Leno
YA FIC LEN
Following her father's death, Jane North-Robinson and
her mom move from sunny California to the dreary,
dilapidated old house in Maine, where her mother grew
up. All they want is a fresh start, but behind North
Manor's doors lurks a history that leaves them feeling
more alone...and more tormented.

A Monster Calls
by Patrick Ness
YA FIC NES
Thirteen-year-old Conor awakens one night to find a
monster outside his bedroom window, but not the one
from the recurring nightmare that began when his
mother became ill--an ancient, wild creature that wants
him to face truth and loss.


